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We acknowledge  the  
Kalkadoon People,   tradi-
tional custodians of  this 
land and pay our respects 
to the Elders both past, 
present and future. 

P & C Meeting  

TBA 

1.00 pm 

in  the 
Old Library  

Every Day Counts—Target 93% 

Welcome Back to Term 4! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Term 4 
 

October 20 
Yr 4 Swimming com-
mences 
 

November 9, 10, 11 
2016 Prep transition  
 

November 18, 20 
Basketball/Futsal 
 

November 30 
Year 6 Graduation 
 

December 1 
Xmas Concert 
 

December 2 
Report Cards issued 
 

December 4 
Last Day of school  
 

2016 
January 25 
Term 1 commences 

Overall our daily attendance 
rate for Term 3 was 85.6%.  
This is extremely low!  

Prep = 79.8% 
Yr 1  = 86.6% 
Yr 2  = 87.6% 
Yr 3  = 87.6% 
Yr 4  = 86.3% 
Yr 5  = 85.6%  
Yr 6  = 89.6% 
 

The goal is 93% for  every-
body and we have al lot of 
ground to make up!   

Need to advise why your 
child is absence?  
Text:  0475 839 544  
With your child’s name, 
dates absent and the 
reason why absent.  Or 
you may continue to use 
the school absence line on 
44373266  
or   
email:  
admin@mtisacenss.eq.edu.au 

 

Welcome back to Term 4. As usual it is hard to believe 
that another year is marching on.  This term is also full 
with extra-curricular activity, in addition to the usual 
term 4 curriculum demands.   Please attend the Rock, 
Pop and Mime performance on October 16 at the Tony 
White oval. Gates open at 5 pm and bring a chair.   
Kaitlin Smith & Kimberley Munro have been rehearsing 
with the children since term 2.  It is going to be a fan-
tastic performance! There will also be a dress rehears-
al on parade on 
12 October at 
8.30 am in the 
Old Library for 
parents and car-
ers who can 
attend at that 
time.    

Respect  

Responsibility  
 

Safety  

2016 Planning  

It is that time of year again when classes for the new 
year are drafted.  Please advise the school as soon as 
possible if you are  intending to transfer from Cen-
tral to another school.  All classes will be formed 
before school commences in 2016 and it is essential 
that we have accurate numbers.  Accurate predic-
tions of numbers for our classes ensures that children 
do not have to change classes once school has com-
menced.  Children need a smooth transition to their 
school year, without disruptive changes to their class, 
to settle quickly into the new years routines.   It is 
also essential for our planning that Prep children are 
enrolled before the end of the school year.   If you 
know of families that are intending to enrol, please 
encourage them to do this as soon as possible to en-
sure a smooth start to our 2016 school year. Finally, 
parents/carers with particular request in relation to 
your child’s class next year,  please make a time to 
discuss this with me as soon as possible, and every 
effort will be made to accommodate your request.   

Art Calendars  

Please order your childΩs Art Calendar by 
Monday,  12th October.  There is a short turn around 
period for the calendars and unfortunately, late or-
ders cannot be accepted.   Art Calendars are $13.00 
per Calendar.  Your childΩs Art Calendar will make a 
great Xmas gift and also support our P & C fundrais-
ing    

Congratulations to the Year 4 students who have 
been selected to  undertake an άImpactέ extension 
course in Numeracy or Writing.  Talented students 
are accessing this extension program. The purpose 
of the course is to extend our more capable stu-
dents.  Well done on your selection: Lachlan Viney, 
Joel Steele, Luca Tafia, Kobie Lee, Amphora Lowe-
Burke, Montana Lupton, Denvar Kehoe, Ashlee 
Coates and Shakayla Carney.  

Staff Transfers  

It is very exciting news for Tamie Lea that she re-
ceived her transfer to the Sunshine Coast. Chelsea 
Murray, who has taught at Mount Isa Central previ-
ously, will replace Tamie. Although we will be sad 
to see Tamie leave, I know that Chelsea is excited 
to be coming back to the Isa, after teaching Prep at 
Holland Park.  Emily O'Brien has also been appoint-
ed to Central to commence in 2016.  EmilyΩs pre-
ferred area of teaching is the upper school.   We 
are very fortunate to have certainty of staffing this 
early in Term 4 for 2016 planning.   

Extension for Numeracy & 
Writing  

http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=target&qs=n&form=QBIR&pq=target&sc=0-0&sp=-1&sk=


Congratulations to our students of the week. 

Week 10, Term 3 

Xander Dahler, Finlay Henderson, Hunnie Mackay, Amie Pemble, Magelia Tabonne-Cook, William Te Pohe (for 3H) 
Kazaria Huskisson, Tahlia Millan-Henderson, Holly Jobling (HPE award Prep L),  Darcy Masters, Hunter McDougall 

100% Sound Letter Awards:  Zion De Leon, Malachi OΩRielly, James Cole,  

 

 

 

 

Please support CogganΩs 
Castles  and Party Hire 
who very generously do-
nated their time assisting 
and products at Central 
State School's last disco.   

Kym Coggan is a parent 
of our school and we ap-
preciate the support!  



From the Principal's Desk  
 
It is really exciting to be planning a new school year.  Central is a school that always aims to improve, even on our many great 
performances!  I recently did an analysis on the improvement in levels of achievement in English and Maths  and every year 
level has improved greatly since 2013, on the percentages of students who achieve at a άCέ standard or above in English and 
Maths. Having our students improve  is very rewarding and makes all of the work involved in planning and teaching worth-
while.  
 

We again welcomed a number of new families on the first day of this Term 4.  Sadly we have also had to say goodbye to a 
number of families who are relocating.   It is a fact of life in Mount Isa, that we have movement in and out of our school over 
the school year, but it does add to the richness of our school to meet and work with so many families, even if only for a rela-
tively short time.    
 

Term 4 always flies, so please discuss with your  children the importance of making the most of every day and every learning 
opportunity! 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
  

Kind regards, 

Kathy King 

Principal. 

 
Explaining Absences and Late Arrival 
It is a requirement that all student absences are explained. Whenever your child is absent from or late to school please advise the school 
either by note, by phoning the school absence line on 44373266 or by emailing: admin@mtisacenss.eq.edu.au .    Below are two notes 
to use to explain your child's absences from school.  

 

 

 

 

Reason for Absence  

 

Date/s absent: ________________________ 

Studentôs Name: ____________________________________________ 

Reason: (Requirement of Education Qld): 
_____________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________ 

Parent/Caregiver Name:  
___________________________________________ 

Parent/Caregiver Signature: 
_________________________________________ 

****Please return to your class teacher tomorrow**** 

 

 

 

 

Reason for Absence  

 

Date/s absent: ________________________ 

Studentôs Name: ____________________________________________ 

Reason: (Requirement of Education Qld): 
_____________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________ 

Parent/Caregiver Name:  
___________________________________________ 

Parent/Caregiver Signature: 
_________________________________________ 

****Please return to your class teacher tomorrow**** 

Change of email address 

Please note that the generic email for the Principal 
has changed to: 
principal@mtisacenss.eq.edu.au 


